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PWS Should Remain Undeveloped 
 
Hi - I am writing to voice my support of maintaining the wilderness values of Prince William Sound.  My family 
spends a lot of time in the sound during the summer and we appreciate the wilderness values of the sound and 
the lack of development.  In our opinion, PWS should be left untouched and as is.  Perhaps a few more 
discrete cabins would be fine, but no commercial developments should be allowed for they will only detract 
from this remarkable part of the world.  Thanks. 
 
 
Ken Robertson 
10701 Stroganof Dr. 
Anchorage, AK 99507 
 
 
 
 
 


